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JANUARY 24, 2012 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 06/12 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION  
 
Dear Member: 
 
PRE-EMPLOYMENT MEDICAL EXAMINATION (PEME) PROGRAM: NEWLY-APPROVED CLINIC 
IN JAKARTA, INDONESIA 
 
Your Managers are pleased to report the further development of the Club’s PEME program. 
 
With immediate effect, the following clinic in Jakarta, Indonesia has been approved: 
 
Rumah Sakit Port Medical Center. Jl. Enganno No. 10, Tanjung Priok, Jakarta Utara 14310.  Tel: +62 
21 4390 2350, ext. 109. Fax: +62 21 4390 2302. Email: marketing_rs_pmc@yahoo.co.id Contact 
person: Dr. Sarah Rosiana. Mobile: +62 818 456 286. Email: dr_sarahrosiana@yahoo.com  
 
An updated list of all American Club PEME program approved clinics and medical forms can be found 
at the American Club website under Loss Prevention at www.american-club.com. 
 
Should Members have any questions, they are asked to contact Dr. William Moore, Senior Vice 
President at +1 212 847 4542 or by e-mail at william.moore@american-club.com. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
 THE AMERICAN CLUB 


